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Tuesday 18th October  

Year 5 World Museum Trip 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of our work in this term on Earth and Space in Science and Anglo-Saxon Britain in History, we will be 

taking Year 5 to the World Museum in Liverpool. Children will be exploring the different exhibitions within the 

Museum as well as partaking in two workshops during their whole day visit.  

We will be going on Wednesday 30th November and will be out all day.  

Children should arrive in school at normal time on the morning of the trip. Traffic permitting, we should be back 

in school by 3.15pm. The children will need to wear school uniform and bring a disposable lunch. If your child 

usually has a free school meal, a packed lunch will be provided in this instance. Please indicate below if 

this is required.  

School will be subsidising the trip, however due to rising costs we are asking for a voluntary contribution of 

£10 towards the overall payment of two workshops per child and coach travel. This should be paid via the 

School Money App.  

Please sign and return the slip below and the attached medical form. It is important that all contact details 

provided to school are up to date.  

If you feel you can help during this trip then indicate below.   

Thank you for all your continued support. 

 

 

Mr Duxbury and  Mrs Hurst  

 

I give permission for my child (child’s name)_________________________________________ to take part in 

the trip. 

I would/would not like school to provide a packed lunch.  

I can/cannot help.  

Name: (Block capitals) _______________________________ 

Signed: ____________________________________________ 
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